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Greetings Susan Howell,

This week our featured speaker is.....

Juvenile Specialist Manuel Velarde, Redwood City Police Department

Juvenile Specialist Manuel Velarde handles incidents and issues that involve crimes
committed by and against minors. He is the field supervisor for the Internship
Program. Interns from the counseling and clinical social work programs at San
Francisco State, San Jose State and CAL State East Bay universities provide direct
services to at risk youth offenders. Velarde also coordinates the Gang Prevention
Program. The program is designed to help youth recognize the negative and
adverse impact of gangs in their lives. Two major components of the program are
the Gang Prevention Classes and the Redwood City Police Department Tattoo
Removal Program.(Source Redwood City Police Department website)

Please join us on Tuesday, October 1st, from 12:15 pm to 1:30 pm, at the Old
Spaghetti Factory in Downtown Redwood City on the corner of Jefferson at
Broadway! For guests, lunch is $15.00 payable at the door. 

 

Reminders:

District 5150 Raffle

This is the last week to turn in your District 5150 raffle tickets to Past President and
Foundation Chair John Lowe. Roughly half of the members of Our Club have met
the District goal of $200 from every Rotarian in 2013-2014. If you have not yet
written your check for 2013-2014, please do so while there are prizes to be won!

Second Harvest Food Bank 

The Fall food drive to benefit Second Harvest Food Bank begins this Tuesday. Turn
in your canned food or checks to Brad Shepherd to help with this very worthy
cause. 

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Juvenile Specialist Manuel
Velarde will speak about the
RCPD Tattoo Removal Program

Serv​ice This Week

Program: Steve Wagstaffe
Finemaster: Steve Webb
Sergeant-at-Arms: Dan
Mulholland
Greeter: Carlos Bolanos
Thought-of-the-Day: John
Lowe
Club Reports: Youth and Club
Service

Important Dates

Thursday October 10
OktoberFest and NFO Garden
Planning

Friday October 11
  Homebound Delivery

Saturday, October 12
OktoberFest and Run

               

 



OktoberFest and Run

We are still in need of numerous volunteers to meet our commitment to this
event. Go here to sign up for a shift doing something on October 12th.  If you have
any runners in your circle, send them a link to http://www.oktoberfestandrun.com to
sign up.

 

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell

Rotary Club of Redwood City

President 2013-2014
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Greetings Susan Howell,
 

OktoberFest and Run - Saturday, October 12th

We still need some volunteers for this fantastic, fun event happening in downtown
Redwood City on Saturday, October 12th. This will be a great event with some
awesome beer, food and entertainment. Click here to sign up or just show up on
October 12th.  

Are you a runner? Sign up soon at http://www.oktoberfestandrun.com 

 

​On Tuesday, October 15th, our featured speaker is...

Andrew Bales, President of Symphony Silicon Valley

Founded in 2002, Symphony Silicon Valley has progressed from daring idea to
exciting reality, rapidly becoming the greater South Bay's premiere orchestra and a
notable community success story. 

As the Mercury News wrote recently:

Symphony Silicon Valley began as a phoenix orchestra, rising from the
ashes of the old San Jose Symphony.  But ...the "new" orchestra…is
becoming a fixture on the scene, with its own way of doing things.  One
night it may play Ellington, the next Mozart…carving out its own identity
with numerous guest conductors, some unique repertory and a
celebrated new home at the California.

The Symphony's artists, nationally recruited, locally resident, with an average
performance tenure in San Jose of over 20 years, are recognized as among the
best in the greater Bay Area.  Led by an exciting roster of distinguished guest
conductors on the European model, the Symphony is an anchor tenant of San
Jose's magnificently restored downtown California Theatre, one of Northern
California's most outstanding music halls.  There, audiences and critics alike greet
its concerts with enthusiasm.  (Information courtesy of

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Andrew Bales, President of
Symphony Silicon Valley

Serv​ice This Week

Program: Susan Howell
Finemaster: Fred Strathdee
Sergeant-at-Arms: Jeff Hayden
Greeter: Corrin Rankin
Thought-of-the-Day: Alpio
Barbara
Club Reports: Vocational

Important Dates

Saturday, October 12
  OktoberFest and Run

Tuesday October 15
 Our Regular Meeting

Thursday October 17
 NFO Garden Planning

Friday October 18  
  Homebound Delivery

Sunday October 20          
 District Foundation Event

           



www.symphonysiliconvalley.org)

Second Harvest Food Bank 

The Fall food drive to benefit Second Harvest Food Bank is underway! Turn in your
canned food or checks to Brad Shepherd to help with this very worthy cause. 

Guests are Always Welcome!

Please join us at our weekly meeting on Tuesday from 12:15 pm to 1:30 pm, at the
Old Spaghetti Factory in Downtown Redwood City (on the corner of Jefferson at
Broadway). A guest lunch is $15.00 payable at the door. Parking is available under
the building for a very reasonable $0.25 to $0.50. 

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell

President 2013-2014

 

      

 Want to pass your recognition
fine along to someone else?

Be the first person to
correctly name the new page
that was recently added on our
club's website, then pass along
the fine!!!!!
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Greetings Susan Howell,
 

We had SUCH a fantastic turnout of Rotarians from Our Club at the OktoberFest
and Run event. I believe it was just about 25% participation last Saturday. It was
wonderful to see so many members hanging about serving beer, wine and water. 

 

On Sunday, October 20th - District Foundation Event 

The District 5150 Foundation Family Fun Day is this coming Sunday at Leo Ryan
Park in Foster City. Go here to view information about the event. There are tons of
activities AND you will get to know first hand if you won the Grand Prize of a $2,000
gift card to the Ritz Carlton of your choice! There are also iPads, TVs and other
fantastic items. 

 

On Tuesday, October 22nd, our featured speaker is...

James Carriere, ShelterBox USA Board Member and Past President Rotary Club of
San Rafael Harbor.
 
The ShelterBox solution in disaster response is as simple as it is effective. We
deliver the essentials a family needs to survive in the immediate aftermath of a
disaster. ​

News and Events

Featured Speaker

James Carriere, ShelterBox USA
Board Member and Past
President Rotary Club of San
Rafael Harbor

Service This Week

Program: Susan Howell
Finemaster: OPEN
Sergeant-at-Arms: Joseph
Lucero
Greeter: JR Gamez
Thought-of-the-Day: John
Spicer
Club Reports: International

Important Dates

Sunday, October 20        District
5150 Foundation Fun Day

Tuesday, October 22
 Our Regular Meeting

Wednesday, October 23
 Devil's Canyon Brewery -
Walkthrough and Planning
Meeting

Thursday, October 24
 NFO Garden Planning

Friday, October 25  



 

Each green ShelterBox is
tailored to a disaster but
typically contains a disaster
relief tent for an extended
family, blankets, water
storage and purification
equipment, cooking
utensils, a stove, a basic
tool kit, a children’s activity
pack and other vital items. 

In addition to ShelterBox
kits, we also provide disaster-specific equipment. Learn more about the
ShelterBox Solution. (Information courtesy www.shelterboxusa.org)

REMINDER - Second Harvest Food Bank - REMINDER

The Fall food drive to benefit Second Harvest Food Bank is underway! Turn in your
canned food or checks to Brad Shepherd to help with this very worthy cause. 

 

On Wednesday, October 23rd - Planning @ Devil's Canyon Brewery

Want to help plan a party? Were you interested in helping with Oktoberfest but the
timing was just all wrong or the planning window was just too long? Here is a new
opportunity to help with the joint H2OpenDoors venture with the Rotary Club of
Peninsula Sunrise. We meet next Thursday @ 6pm at Devil's Canyon Brewery to
plan for a BIG PARTY!

I am sure there will be beer involved. Come on down and help with the planning. 

!!!!Email Addresses Needed!!!!

We need to supply email addresses for Qwench Party invites. The intention is to
send out email via Constant Contact to 1,000 people each week for the next three
weeks. AH, BUT WE NEED 1,000 EMAIL ADDRESSES!!! Please search your
contacts and think of folks that might be overjoyed to get an invite to the
H2OpenDoors Party over at Devil's Canyon Brewery on November 9th. Just look at
last year to know it was a blast. Please email your list directly
to jkaufman@klp.com. ​They will only be used for this purpose

 

On Saturday, October 26th - District Program & Foundation Meetings

  Homebound Delivery

Friday, October 25            Board
of Directors Meeting

Saturday, October 26         
  District Program & Foundation
Meetings in Corte Madera

     

 

Want to pass your recognition
fine along to someone else?

Be the first person to
correctly name the new page
that was recently added on our
club's website, then pass along
the fine!!!!

 

 

           

 



We REALLY need great attendance at these meetings on October 26th to stay in
the running (or even get in the running for BEST CLUB awards). These are
truly free points where we need points the most. Join me on a drive up to Corte
Madera. 

 

Guests are Always Welcome!

Please join us at our weekly meeting on Tuesday from 12:15 pm to 1:30 pm, at the
Old Spaghetti Factory in Downtown Redwood City (on the corner of Jefferson at
Broadway). A guest lunch is $15.00 payable at the door. Parking is available under
the building for a very reasonable $0.25 to $0.50. 

Yours in Rotary,  

Susan Howell

President 2013-2014
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Greetings Susan Howell,
 

Last week's program wasn't exactly what was on the calendar but it worked out just
perfectly all the same. PDG Bill Conklin spoke of his adventures in Nigeria as part of
a program with The Rotary Foundation. Appeared to be a scary but rewarding
journey. 

Speaking of scary but rewarding. It is almost time for the Halloween Party at the
Fair Oaks Community Center. I heard from Joseph Lucero that just about five
Rotarians are needed from 10:30 am to about 1:00 pm. Please see Past President
Lilia to see if any more help is needed on Thursday, October 31st.  

I went on a great walkthrough last night over at the new home of Devil's Canyon
Brewery. What a great space for a party! Oh, and there will be a fantastic party to
help out H2OpenDoors. There will be some need of hands-on help the day of the
party, but for right now the emphasis is on selling tickets. 

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Peninsula Conflict Resolution
Center will be speaking on their
upcoming events.

Service This Week

Program: Mike Giaria
Finemaster: Roland Haga
Sergeant-at-Arms: Deanna
Dooley
Greeter: Aaron Johnson
Thought-of-the-Day: Mel
Anisman
Club Reports: Board

Important Dates

Friday, October 25     
Homebound Delivery

Friday, October 25            
Board of Directors Meeting

Saturday, October 26            
District Program & Foundation
Meetings in Corte Madera

Tuesday, October 29           
Our Regular Meeting

Thursday, October 31
 Halloween Party



 

                  

Jon Kaufman is still waiting on email addresses from our club's members to be able
to send out a mass mailing to raise awareness and sell tickets. Please send a list of
twenty email addresses to jkaufman@klp.com. 

On Friday, October 25th - Board of Director's Meetings

This Friday we will have a meeting of both the Club and Foundation boards. The
Foundation board will be discussing our #1 fundraiser and the Club board will be
discussing how to get to the finish line with a Best Club Award.

On Saturday, October 26th - District Program & Foundation Meetings

Speaking of Best Club, we REALLY need great attendance at these meetings on
October 26th to stay in the running (or even get in the running for BEST CLUB
awards). These are truly free points where we need points the most. Join me on a
drive up to Corte Madera. Sign up here. Please let me know if you would like to
ride together!

On Tuesday, October 29th - Peninsula Conflict Resolution Center

The Peninsula Conflict Resolution Center (PCRC) will be our featured speaker
this coming Tuesday. They will let us know about their upcoming events and a new
panel they are putting together. 

The PCRC, founded in 1986, is a nonprofit organization that serves individuals,
groups, and organizations in San Mateo County, California. As a neutral third
party, PCRC assists people in conflict to develop mutually acceptable agreements.
It offers mediation, facilitation, training, and community building services. It is
the largest provider of community-based conflict management and prevention
services in San Mateo County. (Information courtesy of Wikipedia)

Guests are Always Welcome!

Please join us at our weekly meeting on Tuesday from 12:15 pm to 1:30 pm, at the

Want to pass your recognition
fine along to someone else?

Be the first person to
correctly name the new page
that was recently added on our
club's website, then pass along
the fine!!!!

     

     Devil's Canyon Brewery    

   

  

 

 

 

       

 

 



Old Spaghetti Factory in Downtown Redwood City (on the corner of Jefferson at
Broadway). A guest lunch is $15.00 payable at the door. Parking is available under
the building for a very reasonable $0.25 to $0.50. 

Yours in Rotary,  

Susan Howell

President 2013-2014
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